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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

BURLESON COUNTY PROPOSED BUDGET 
FOR FISCAL YEAR 2023 

 
The Burleson County Commissioners will hold a public hearing 
and consider action on the proposed FY2023 County Budget on 

Thursday, September 8, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. 
in the County Courtroom on the third floor of the 
Burleson County Courthouse in Caldwell, Texas. 

  A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection 
in the County Clerk’s Office during regular office hours and is 

available on the county’s website: co.burleson.tx.us 
This budget will raise MORE total property taxes 

than last year’s budget by $2,227,820 or 18.25%, and 
of that amount, $374,182 is tax revenue to be raised 

from new property added to the tax roll this year. 
 
 


